
Vice Chancellor of KMC Language University holds meeting related to NAAC and NEP 
 
A meeting was organized at KMC Language University today for NAAC evaluation and 
implementation of National Education Policy. University Vice Chancellor Prof NB Singh 
presided over the meeting. 
 
In the meeting, he told the teachers about the information they have to provide under different 
criteria of NAAC evaluation. At the same time, he said that it is very important to involve the 
students in all the activities of the university. Referring to bloom taxonomy and graduate 
attributes, he asked everyone to revisit the course objectives and program objectives of their 
curriculum. 
 
He also said that by making small changes the university can adapt its curriculum according to 
NEP. He urged all teachers and scholars to undertake quality research, send research proposals to 
various funding agencies and file patents in all subjects. In the end, he informed that the 
University is establishing several MoUs to promote the training and placement of students, 
which will bring immense benefits to the students. 
All the teachers of the university were present in the meeting. 
 


